
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

What’s new in Pre-k? 

We have been talking about the season of 

Fall! The students have really enjoyed 

looking at the leaves change colors and 

talking about the different things we 

notice about the season.  We took a Fall 

Walk to check things out for ourselves, and 

collected some leaves and other items to 

create some Leaf Man art! We practiced 

counting to 10 and back again with leaves as 

well! 

 

We have had fun playing in the leaves outside! 

 

 

 

Fall 

 

  Class Times: 
   AM 8:00-10:30 

   PM 12:10-2:50 

11:30-1:20 (Wed) 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Turkey 
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Monday morning we were fortunate enough to see a 

real Tom Turkey!  His name is Jerry and he lives 

with Miss Julie.  I wish we could have seen him in 

the afternoon, but he had to go home before class 

started. We have turkey items in our science 

center, and we learned that when turkeys are 

happy, their heads are blue, and when they are 

upset or stressed, their heads are red. It is fun to 

learn about different animals! 

 

Veterans’ Day 
On Friday, November 10, we celebrated Veterans’ 

Day.  After talking a little about what a Veteran is, 

we made an American Flag out of construction 

paper.  We talked about the shapes, colors, 

pattern, long/short stripes, how many red and 

white stripes and how many in total. After creating 

a flag as a class, some students decided to make 

their own in art. 

 
 

 

 

 

November 

22-26 
 

 
Jerry the Turkey 

 



 

Who Will Carve the Turkey This 
Thanksgiving? 

 
There Was an Old Lady Who 

Swallowed a Pie 
 

Leaf Man 
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Mark Your Calendar! 
EVERY WEDNESDAY - 1:20 DISMISSAL 

November 22-26: Thanksgiving Break 

November 24: Book Order Due 

December 21 – January 3: Winter Break 

January 15: No School 

 

 

I am still accepting family pictures if 

you haven’t sent one to me.  We have a 

display in our classroom. Please send 

either by Dojo or email, and I will print 

it out. 

************************************ 

Check out our page on the  

North Mac Website! 

************************************* 

  

 

 

 
Quinn uses a book to help her draw a turkey. 

 

 

 
Luca is trying out the color mixing glasses! 

 

 

 
Holden created steps with unifix cubes by adding 

one more each time! 

In the Classroom We Love Books! 


